
 

 

 

School Photos on Wednesday 18th October 2017 
 

We are using Brunswick photographers this year. 

 

All children in school will be photographed individually and together with 

siblings.  

 

 Please note that you are under no obligation to purchase the 

photographs.  Commission earned through the sale of 

photographs will be used by the PTA to provide resources and 

exciting experiences for the children. 
 
Parents wishing to include pre-school children should arrive at school for 8.30am 
using the dining room entrance (at the rear of the playground behind the hall).   
 
Please note that the photographs are for children only and not adults 

 

 

 

 

 


